ELEMENTARY NEWS

TEAM SUCCESS A SCHOOL OF EXCELLENCE

Mr. Spence- Founder Ms. Fleming- Principal Mr. Cannon- Primary Dean Mrs. Howe- Intermediate Dean

Welcome Back!



2017 School Grade



Address 202 13th Ave E Bradenton, FL 34208

Phone: (941) 714-7260 ext. 100

Fax: (941) 714-7333

School Website: www.teamsuccessschools.com

Principal's News

Welcome to Team Success! I hope your and your family had a fun and relaxing summer. I am excited to have you all back with us to start off another productive and hard working year. Our team is committed to creating students who are professional athletes of education.

I am so thrilled to share with you all that Team Success has received an "A" for the 2016-2017 school year! Our students have been working hard and it shows. We will continue to hold high expectations and push our students to be the excellent students that they are. This year is going to be another successful year here at Team Success and I am so glad that you will be a part of it!

Introducing Mr. Cannon And Mrs. Howe As Our New Academic Deans!



Mrs. Howe is our new 3-5 Academic Dean. She has been at Team Success for over 14 years. She has a MS degree in Special Ed. and a BS in Elementary Ed. Mrs. Howe enjoys teaching and working with our diverse population.



Mr. Cannon is our new K-2 Academic Dean. He has been at Team Success since 2012, and spent the last 2 years running the before and after school reading program as well as the P.E department. He has a BS in Criminology and a M Ed in administration and Supervision.

Page 2 School Newsletter

CAR RIDER INSTRUCTIONS AND DRIVING ON SCHOOL PROPERTY

Car Rider Instructions for Morning Drop Off:

There are two places that students can be dropped off in the mornings.

- The preferred drop off in the morning is at the rear of the school at the cafeteria walkway. Use the access road on the east side of the school to drive around to the cafeteria.
- Students can be dropped off at the front gate of the school in the mornings via the road coming into the front of the school (the bus loop). If using the front bus loop the following rules apply:
 - The bus loop is one way only; the entrance is the side closest to U.S. 301 (1st St).
 - Do not park anywhere in the bus loop, it is for drop off only.
 - Do not pass any bus that is dropping off students in the bus loop, this is illegal and very dangerous. Wait behind the bus and only move up once the bus has driven off and all students are inside the gate.
 - Do not drive through the parking lot in front of the school.
 - Do not drop off students in the parking lot. The parking lot is only to be used if a parent is parking and coming into the school office.

Car Rider Instruction for Afternoon Pick Up:

There is only one place that students can be picked up for afternoon dismissal.

- All student pick up dismissal will be in the rear of the school at the cafeteria. Use the access road on the east side of the school to drive around to the cafeteria.
- Do not use the road coming into the front of the school (the bus loop) for student pick up at dismissal. This road is for buses only at dismissal.
- 3. Do not park or wait in the front parking lot for students to be dismissed. No student being picked up at dismissal will be permitted to exit through the front gate. The parking lot is to be used only if a parent is parking and coming into the school office.

Attendance

Every minute in school counts! Please make sure your child is in school every day and on time. We want to give our students a greater edge in their learning experience. is important for your child's education; we do not want them to fall behind in their work. If you have doctor appointments, please schedule them so that your child does not miss the entire school day.

Medication

Before any prescription medication can be administered in school, written authorization from the child's physician and parent must be obtained and be on file in the school office. for prescription Forms and prescription medication are available in the main office. All medication should be brought to school by the child's parent/guardian. **Students** cannot carry any medication with them during school.

Curriculum

This school year will be a busy one! Subjects your child will be learning are: Reading, Language Arts, Science, Social Studies, Math, and Writing. Students will have PE every day. Your child will be participating in a rigorous curriculum with high expectations. There are lots of new changes this year, so please be encouraging at home. If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please contact your child's teacher or the office.

Reading at Home

The greatest growth we expect to see in our students is in vocabulary and fluency. To ensure your child's success, please encourage them to read fiction and non-fiction books at home for their pleasure.

Dress Code

It's in our name- we dress for success! Students must wear a clean Team Success shirt every day.

Students cannot wear:

- Leggings/ Jeggings
- Short shorts/skirts
- Ripped Jeans
- Gym shorts (Basketball shorts)
- Sweat pants
- Bandanas

Your child will be sent to the office and you will be called to bring school appropriate clothing if they violate the dress code.

Contact Information

If your phone number or address changes, please go to the office and update your information as soon as possible. For address changes, parents need to fill out official forms for transportation purposes.

Homework

Every evening, please make sure to check your child's agenda and backpack. This is the best way to keep updated with your child's work and progress.

Also, please make sure your child is completing their homework after school hours.

Birthday Celebrations

For your child's birthday, you may visit them during school to celebrate. If you decide to bring snacks for the class, please provide them for all students (generally around 20). The snacks will be passed out at lunch time, so please find out the time your child goes to lunch from their teacher. This is the only allowed time for birthday celebrations.